From: Miles MacDonald

Sent: July 11, 2024 9:31 AM

To: Legislative Services email

Subject: 340 Mary Street

Hello,

I am writing regarding the Cannabis Company proposal.

I live at 331 Robert Street.

I do not have any concern regarding the opening of a Cannabis retail store at this location.

The main reason for writing is that there has been a cannabis odour emanating from the production area of this company since it began operating. We have had communication with the Victoria Bylaw staff regarding this, as have many neighbours, and have been told that Bylaw staff are in communication regarding this with Victoria Cannabis. However no noticeable change in the odour has occurred.

Now that council is deciding whether to allow a further expansion of this business, by allowing a retail storefront, at the very least Victoria Cannabis, as well as Victoria Bylaw staff, could communicate with the neighborhood and send an update regarding odour mitigation and where we are at with possible improvements here.

It is an issue that needs further work, as well as better communication from the company towards it's neighbours.

All the best,

Miles

From: Eric

Sent: July 13, 2024 1:37 PM

To: Legislative Services email

Subject: Victoria Cannabis Company Farmgate licence application

My name is Eric Light.

I live at 270 Russell St., Victoria.

In light of the successful and uneventful opening and operation of the Pineapple Express cannabis store a block away from my place in the other direction, I see no reason not to approve the licence application for Victoria Cannabis Company Farmgate at 340 Mary St.

Eric Light